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[image: ][bookmark: _GoBack]Please ensure that the children have recess and lunch packed in a lunch box – in class baskets we are collecting these boxes and children’s sweaters/jackets after the breaks – hopefully they will return home each day!

The chicken eggs arrive in Week 3!
We will be observing the eggs hatching – for 10 days. We will then feed and care for the chickens until they return to the farm.

Kind Regards
Jackie Sutton

24.04.15

Dear Parents/Carers
What a welcome back to school for Term2! We hope that everyone is now feeling a little safer and drier!

Naplan testing for Years 3 and 5 students will be held in their home schools from Tuesday, May 4 to Thursday May 7. I have emailed the Principals and we would appreciate your contact with the home school principal to discuss your child’s participation in this assessment. 
Teachers at Bridge Road School are giving the children the opportunity to practice this type of testing.
We are happy for children to either return to our school after their testing or, with the school’s approval, to remain at the home school. 
If you do not wish for your child to sit for the testing, please let both schools know of your decision.

Each Wednesday this term, from May 13 – June 17 there will be A.F.L. workshops for the students.
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